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2018 OFFICERS &    
DIRECTORS 

PRESIDENT – Everett 
(Lee) Eggert (734) 
279-1202  

 
VICE-PRESIDENT –
Brian  Hoppert  
(734) 777-9611 
 
SECRETARY -  
Kim Rehberg  
(734) 777-1769 
 
TREASURER – 
Carol Cilley  
(734) 279-1445 
 
DIRECTORS:   
(let me know if a dif-
ferent number should 
be listed)  
*Cheryl Seegert  
(734)652-9636 
*Connie Loar–   
(517)447-3555 
 
*Delmer Cilley - (734) 
279-1445  
 
Roger Loar- 
(517)447-3555 
 
Norman D. Seegert - 
(734) 823-5447 
 
Norman C. Seegert, 
Sr. – (734) 693-5043 
 
*Herb Smith –  
(734) 269-6529 
 
Alan Stevens –  
(734) 625-8736 
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 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL  

To continue to receive 
your newsletter and to 
be listed on this year’s 
membership list your 

$15 annual dues must be 
paid by the October 7 
General Membership 

Meeting.   

Any questions please 
contact Carol Cilley 

 

FALL BANQUET  

This year’s Fall Banquet 
is scheduled for October 
7 at St. Peters Lutheran 
Church Petersburg, MI.  

A short membership 
meeting will follow the 

banquet.  Details will be 
coming.   

THANK YOU!!  

Thank you to all the 
members who provided 
tractors and engines for 
this year’s Monroe 
County Fair Display!   

 

!!!FOR SALE!!! 

1946 FORD 2N Back 
Blade lift arm—$3000  

Contact Roxanne  
Walker 7347353286 
Clara Bondie 
7345165644  Cub 1947 
plow blade snow 
Don Hamstora 
6168868052 Farmall 
SMTA Diskillat 
Wilbur Rurkeh 
7348198166 Moline 3 
bottom plow hyd lift 
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Note:  All meetings are at 
Prince of Peace Church locat-
ed at 1920 Lewis Ave. Ida, MI 
48140, Unless otherwise noted.   

**Since Michigan weath-
er can be unpredictable 
and treacherous please 
contact an Officer or Di-
rector to verify if the 
meeting has been Can-
celled.   

The Officers, Directors 
and    Chairmen can not 
thank everyone enough 
for the volunteer hours 

that were given to make 
this year’s show a suc-
cess.  A little bit of rain 

didn't seem to put to 
much of a damper on 

things.  Everyone 
laughed and memories 

were made that will last a 
lifetime.    


